
Dear Senators, 

  

We had a productive first meeting this Spring. Attached is additional information you may find 
useful. 

  

Topics: 

1. Brown Bags for new Nursing Programs 

2. Updated policy from SAPP (Academic Dishonesty) 
3. Dolphin Connect 

4. Corporate Games 
  
  
  

1. Brown bag sessions for the new Nursing programs will be held: 
1. Thursday, 13 February 2020 from 1-2pm in Bell Tower West 1188 and 

2. Tuesday 18 February 2020 from 1:30-2:30pm in Bell Tower West 1188 

Come with questions, or email questions and comments to either: Lynette Landry, Chair, 
Nursing at: lynette.landry@csuci.edu or Gregory Wood, Chair, Academic Senate at: 
gregory.wood@csuci.edu. 
  
All documents are available at: https://senate.csuci.edu/february4-2020-senate-meeting-
materials.htm 

  
A second reading on all programs will be held at the next Senate meeting, 25 February, 2020. 
  
2. The most recent version of the Academic Dishonest policy is attached. This was tabled last 
Fall, and the plan is to have a second reading at the next Senate meeting, 25 February 2020. It is 
attached now to give additional time for thoughtful feedback prior to that meeting. Email 
comments to Luis Sanchez, Chair, Student Academic Policies and Procedures Committee at: 
luis.sanchez@csuci.edu. 
  
3. Dolphin Connect is a portal connecting CI students, alumni, faculty and local employers. 
Please consider joining, and encouraging your students to join. For further information see 
attached testimonials. 
  
https://dolphinconnect.csuci.edu/page/about 
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4. CI will again participate in the annual Ventura County Corporate Games. It is a great 
opportunity for the whole campus community, particularly faculty and staff, to come together 
in an informal setting. Please consider joining. Attached is a tentative schedule of events. 
  
https://www.csuci.edu/staff/council/corporate-games 

  
Thanks, 
  
Greg 

  
Gregory Wood 

Chair, Academic Senate 
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